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Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 7:05 PM on 28 Jun 2015 from Mr Neil Preddy.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land South Of Perdiswell Farm Shipton Road Shipton On Cherwell 

	Proposal:
	Outline planning application (all matters reserved except for means of access) for a mixed use development comprising: up to 1,200 dwellings, including affordable housing and up to 120 unit care village (C2) with associated publically accessible ancillary facilities; site for a new primary school; up to 930sqm of retail space; up to 13,800sqm of locally led employment (B1/B2/B8) including transport interchange; site for a Football Association step 5 football facility with publically accessible ancillary facilities; public open space; associated infrastructure, engineering and ancillary works. 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Duxbury 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Neil Preddy

	Email:
	

	Address:
	8 Churchill Gate, Woodstock OX20 1QW



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I object to the application for the following reasons;
- while the reduction in the number of homes planned from 1500 to 1200 is welcome this is is still far too many houses for Woodstock. 1200 additional homes will completely change the character of the town. There is also no guarantee that at some further date the consortium will not make a new application for additional homes, no doubt justifying this on the basis that 1200 are already added. 
- nothing has changed in relation to transport provision in the wider area. The addition of these houses and others in the area (e.g. at Hanborough) will place additional strain on the already over-stretched road network particularly in winter. The effect of this on Woidtsock, Begbroke, Yarnton and Kidlington will be to increase journey times, add to traffic emissions and increase the likelihood of road accidents. The developers seem to expect the local councils and the tax payers to either cover the cost of improving the infrastructure or to suck up the additional inconvenience and expense of commuting.
- the additional sports facilities, while a welcome feature of the development, will increase traffic at weekends - already problematic when events are taking place at Blenheim. Better provision for managing traffic is needed beyond the boundaries of the development.
- and though perhaps not technically grounds for an objection, the marketing literature issued by the developers is patronising bordering on offensive. " Design led," what nonsense. All houses are designed by someone .....developer marketing-speak.



